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THE CARNEGIE FOUNDATION 

FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF TEACHING
522 FIFTH AVENUE 

NEW VORK

November 7, 1930.
§

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,
We are grateful to you for your letter of

We note especially the new arrange-I November 5, 1930. 
ment concerning the honorary football coach, the in­
creased emphasis upon the intramural program, and your 
concern over amateurism and the action of the Inter-

As to this last matter, 
we have been greatly puzzled by it, although we have
national Olympic Committee.

not had opportunity to talk with any of the represent­ I
atives from the United States about it.

We are especially grateful to you for your 
kind comment upon the purposes and possible results of 
our studies.
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Yours faithfully,

Howard J. Savage.

Sir Arthur Currie, Principal, 
McGill University,

Montreal, P.Q., Canada.
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